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January 7, 2021

Mr. Jarrett Skorup

Mackinac Center for Public Policy

140 W. Main Street

Midland, Michigan 48640 SENT VIA EMAIL TO:
skorup@mackinac.org

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request
Dear'Mr. Skorup:

On or about January 7, 2021, this office received the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
you submitted for the following records:

“The total gross salaries (salary, OT, bonuses, etc.) for every city employee for
the 2019 and 2020 calendar years.”

Please be advised that we are extending the period of time to respond to this request by ten
(10) business days pursuant to MCL 15.235(2)(d) for purposes of researching your request.

This office will issue a response on or before February 1, 2021 as follows:

a) Grant the request;
b) Deny the request; or
¢) Grant the request in part and deny the request in part.

The City of Warren’s FOIA Procedures and Guidelines along with a Written Public Summary
can be found online at www.cityofwarren.org.

Respectfully,

/s/Ethan Vinson
Ethan Vinson
City Attorney

EV/s-Skorup- Extension ID 78352




